
Online Training-Cum-Awareness programme 

on Online PBAS/CAS 
 

Online Training-Cum-Awareness programme on PBAS/CAS 

application is going to be held on 12th July, 2021 at 2.00 p.m. for the 

eligible faculty members for the current cycle. In this regard, an 

email/link of the programme has already been sent to the faculty 

members, who have registered on the University website during 5th to 

9th July, 2021. In case, any eligible faculty member has still not 

registered for the programme,he/she may Contact Dr. Amit Sharma 

(9419238181)/Ms. Scintilla Kantroo (9419187614)/Dr. Noor ul Asrar 

Beg (9419204665) for getting invitation for participating in the same 

through web link  
 


